
 

 

 
 

ENGAGEMENT WITH PUBLIC HEALTH FROM A CHIROPRACTOR’S PERSPECTIVE  
With John Stephens LRCC and Mark Jessop MRCC (Pain) 

 

Live webinar – Friday 15TH May 2020, 7pm – 8pm 

Learning with Others, Attendance certificate supplied 

FREE to RCC members; non-members £25 

 

Event outline 
This presentation will look at the role Chiropractors have within public health. It will cover 
how engagement with public health initiatives can help our patients through improving 
outcomes as well as overall health. 
 
Learning outcomes 

• Greater understanding of Chiropractors’ role within public health 

• Practical ways in which to engage with public health initiatives that can be 
implemented as soon as you return to clinic (or within a telehealth setting)  

• An appreciation of the implementation of MECC 
 
Our speakers 
Practicing Chiropractors, John Stephens LRCC and Mark Jessop MRCC (Pain), lead the RCC’s 
Public Health Society . They work closely alongside the RCC’s Health Policy Unit to promote 
and engage Chiropractors in national public health matters.  
 
RCC members participate free of charge. Contact green.events@rcc-uk.org to register.  

Non-members fee = £25. Please register and pay online here rcc-uk.org/rcc-events   

 

Registration deadline: Friday 15th May, 5pm. 
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